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Dear Madam, Sir
 
It has been brought under my attention, that you are reviewing the Protection of Wild Mammals
 (Scotland) Act 2002.
 
Although the Act is meant to prevent fox hunting with dogs, it seems this cruel practise is still
 being done. How come there hasn’t been any prosecutions?
This is because there are various loopholes in the Act.
 
When reviewing, please take a look at why there still are hunts for pleasure and why this is
 still legal.
 
Please create a watertight law which means these ‘pleasure hunts’ will not be legal any
 longer.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Josine Atsma
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